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PROCEDURE CHANGE EXTENSION NOTICE 

 

Revised PSOP: Monitoring and Reporting Protocol 

(PPCL0024) 

 

 

This notice of extension is given under clause 2.10.18 of the Market Rules. 

Submitter:    System Management 

Date Submitted:  14 March 2013 

Date of extension:   18 July 2013 

In accordance with clause 2.10.17 of the Market Rules, the IMO has extended by a further 
10 Business Days the timeframe for publishing the IMO’s decision on the Procedure Change 
Proposal titled Revised PSOP: Monitoring and Reporting Protocol (PPCL0024).  

The publication date for the IMO’s decision is extended until Thursday, 1 August 2013. 

Reason for the Extension 

The reason for the extension is to provide the IMO and System Management with time to 
further consider a number of issues around the determination and use of Tolerance Ranges 
and to develop an agreed approach to addressing these issues going forward.  

Proposed Work Programme 

 The IMO completes its consultation with System Management. 

 The IMO presents its decision on the Procedure Change Proposal. 
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Extended Timeline 

The projected timelines for processing this proposal, including the extension are: 

 

 

 

KATE RYAN 
GROUP MANAGER, DEVELOPMENT & CAPACITY 
 
18 July 2013 

Procedure Change Process. Timeline overview (Business Days) 
 

19 Apr 2013 
Submission  

period ended 

 20 Mar 2013 
Procedure Change 
Proposal published 

We are here  
Commencement 

TBA 
 

22 May 2013 
Procedure Change 
Report published 

1 Aug 2013 
IMO’s decision 

published 

1 July 2013 
Informal  

consultation 
period ends 


